
Due to the Demolition of the Old Town Hall 

Building around the time of this Event, we have 

MOVED the EVENT to  

Tappan Zee High School Parking Lot  
(across the street) on Dutch Hill Road.  

 

Auxiliary Police will be on hand to direct traffic 
 

Saturday, October 14, 2023 

8:00 a.m. – 11:30 a.m. 
 

ORANGETOWN TOWN CLERK, ROSANNA SFRAGA  
ROCKLAND GREEN - Reduce, Recycle, Recover 

and PEOPLE TO PEOPLE  
will host the 

SEMI-ANNUAL PAPER SHREDDING and  
NON-PERISHABLE FOOD COLLECTION EVENT 

 

                                      
 

 

Shredding Service is FREE & SECURE 
 

• Drive up to the Shredding Truck. LIMIT 3 BOXES.  

• DO NOT get out of your vehicle. Someone will 

unload your documents from your vehicle.  

• Paper Clips and Staples are Acceptable 

• NO Plastic Bags, Binders, or Large Binder Clips  

• Please bring Non-perishable Food items for 

donation to “People to People” a local food pantry. 
 

 

 

Let’s shred hunger together!  


